
 

   

April 19, 2024  

  

The Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board (DPCDSB) will be providing students with their 

Semester 2 midterm report cards through their DPCDSB student email accounts.   

 

The email with the subject line: 2023-2024  - Semester 2 Midterm Report Card [Student Name] 

will contain a link to access your child’s progress report card. 

 

The report card link will be active for 14 days.  Please download the report card for future 

reference. 

  

These email accounts can be accessed in the student's dashboard by visiting 

https://students.dpcdsb.org/.  
  

 
   

DPCDSB has a password reset tool that is available for students to access to reset an expired 
password. To use this tool, students must have registered for the system. If students are 
registered, please click https://students.dpcdsb.org/ and select Password Reset. 
 
If you have any questions or require further assistance regarding the electronic delivery of report 
cards, please do not hesitate to contact us via email at michsguidance@dpcdsb.org/.  
 
 
      

Extraordinary lives start with a great Catholic education.  
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